
 
 

 

 

May 8, 2020 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Announcement regarding Lake Mission Viejo Summer Camps 2020. 

 

Today, we unfortunately must announce that “due to the Covid-19 pandemic 

the LMVA Board of Directors has made the decision to cancel all summer 

programs and activities for 2020” including CampCo programs.  We have 

closed any further registration for this location. 

 

Regarding the option to transfer enrollment to our Lake Forest location: 

Although our Lake Forest Sun & Sail Club is expected to run, as scheduled, 

and normally permits non-members to attend our camps, they have asked us 

to temporarily limit enrollment for that location to their members only. We 

are unsure if the temporary members only policy will run through the full 

summer.   

  

Beginning next week, CampCo office staff will begin contacting families to 

arrange for either a 100% refund of activity fee OR a credit for 110% of 

activity fee onto the customer’s CampCo account for future use (for 

example, if customer enrolled in 4 weeks of camp for a total of $1000, 

CampCo would provide $1100 in CampCo credit that may be used towards 

next summer’s camps).  We will provide details when we call. 

 

Families will be contacted and refunds/credits will be processed in order of 

receipt number.   Please understand that this is a very time-consuming task 

and will take us several days; please be patient with us. 

 

Sylvia N. Rosenthal 

CampCo Owner 

 


